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In April, 2007 Governor Bill Ritter, Jr., signed the Greening of State Government Executive Orders D011 07 and D012 07.  These orders charge state departments, agencies and offices to take a position of leadership in the new energy economy.  State government will reduce energy consumption, increase the use of renewable energy sources, increase the energy efficiency and decrease the environmental impact of the state vehicle fleet, implement environmental purchasing standards and reduce waste and increase recycling.

This guidance document pertains to the specific charge that “State agencies and departments will purchase Energy-Star® certified products when available." A number of appliances, heating and cooling, electronic, lighting, and commercial food service products are now produced with an Energy Star rating.  Energy Star is a joint program of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the U.S. Department of Energy that is intended to help save money and protect the environment through energy efficient projects and practices. 

As part of our commitment to reduce the impact of our carbon emissions, the University of Colorado at Colorado Springs has decided to issue guidance for the procurement of products that are Energy Star rated.  We need help and assistance from anyone who makes UCCS procurement decisions about energy consuming products, particularly when making a decision about energy consuming products for which an Energy Star rating exists.   Whenever available, UCCS energy consuming product purchases should be Energy Star rated. If there is no Energy Star rating for a desired product, those making procurement decisions are encouraged to purchase products with the highest energy efficiency available.

The purchase of Energy Star-rated equipment will improve the University’s energy and financial performance while further distinguishing our institution as an environmental leader.

The University of Colorado Procurement Service Center has agreed to support this guiding statement. 
Products in more than 50 categories are eligible for the ENERGY STAR. rating. To view the applicable Energy Star rated products, please refer to the product section of:
http://www.energystar.gov/
Thank you in advance for assisting the University in its goal to reduce its environmental impact while minimizing energy costs. 
